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28th April 2023 

NOTICE TO HOUSEHOLDER 

Project Type: Woodstock St Tree Planter Construction 
Project Location:  Woodstock St, Balaclava 

Dear Householder, 
 

Please be advised that TDL Contractors on behalf of Port Phillip City Council will be carrying out Tree 
Planter Bed construction works between the 15/5/23 and the 9/6/23.   To ensure the works can be 
completed in a safe and efficient manner, please ensure you do not park inside or in front of the area 
barricaded for works.   

Every effort will be made to minimise any inconvenience that may occur during the construction period. 
We appreciate your understanding and thank you for your co-operation.  The schedule may change due to 
inclement weather, ground issues etc, however we will update you should the need arise. 
All initial enquiries regarding the construction works should be directed to the contractors on site. 
 
 
Council’s Contractor for these works are:     TDL Contractors P/L. 
      Phone Number: 03 9314 4702 
       
              

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Mathew Dang        

 


